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PowertellMemphis, Inc. dba T-Mobile 
12920 S E 38th Street 
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August 1 1, 2008 

RE: Case No. 2008-00315 
PowerteVMemphis, Inc. dba T-Mobile 
(Construct Cell Site - No P&Z Commission) 
North Green River/9LV1149 Site; 494 Capps Road, Campbellsville, Taylor County 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of initial application in the above case.. The application 
was date-stamped received August 7, 2008 and has been assigned Case No., 2008-00315. In 
all future correspondence or filings in connection with this case, please reference the above 
case number. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at (502) 564-3940 

Sincerely, 
R 

Stephanie Stumbo 
Executive Director 

SSlrs 

I<entu&yUnb rldledSpiriborn 
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August 11,2008 

RE: Case No. 2008-0031 5 
Powertel/Memphis, Inc. dba T-Mobile 
(Construct Cell Site - No P&Z Commission) 
North Green River/SLVl 149 Site; 494 Capps Road, Campbellsville, Taylor County 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of initial application in the above case. The application 
was date-stamped received August 7,2008 and has been assigned Case No. 2008-00315. In 
all future correspondence or filings in connection with this case, please reference the above 
case number. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at (502) 564-3940 

Sincerely, - 
/ 

Stephanie Stumbo 
Executive Director 

SSlrs 
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